
 
Town of Warren 

Inland Wetlands and Conservation Commission 

Regular Meeting – Agenda 

Thursday, March 26, 2020 – 7:00PM 

Warren Town Hall – 50 Cemetery Road 

 

 

The March 26, 2020 regular meeting of the Inland Wetlands and Conservation Commission 
has been CANCELLED. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 7:00PM. 
 
Please contact the Land Use Office at 860-868-7881 x 117 with any questions. 
 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Kathy Castagnetta 

Land Use Enforcement Officer 
 
 
 
 


